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Rosenberg Corey

From: Patrick Henderson <dubyapatty@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 8:08 AM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: HB2004

As a property owner who rents out residences I am opposed to this bill.  Do not let this pass.  The state has no 
right to regulate my business.  The owner has the financial responsibility and interest in his investments.  The 
owner alone has the right to manage his business.   


